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	U.S. Department of Transportation Releases Annual New Starts Report – Funds Included For Metro Projects

Following the introduction of the President’s Budget for Fiscal Year 2013 yesterday, the U.S. Department of Transportation issued their annual New Starts report earlier today in Washington, DC. The New Starts program is the Federal Government’s primary method for financing major transit capital projects around the nation that are locally planned, implemented, and operated. The New Starts program has financed a diverse number of new transit systems across the United States, including light and heavy rail, commuter rail, bus rapid transit (BRT), and ferries. For Los Angeles County, the annual report includes funding for our two New Starts projects: the Regional Connector and Westside Subway Extension. Specifically, the report includes funding recommendations of $31 million for the Regional Connector and $50 million for the Westside Subway Extension in Fiscal Year 2013. Please click here to view the Federal Transit Administration’s annual New Starts report. Also, please see two additional documents which include specific information on both the Regional Connector and the Westside Subway Extension.



	http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120214_FY13_Annual_Report_main_text_1_30_12.pdf
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120214_CA_Los_Angeles_Regional_Connector.pdf
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120214_CA_Los_Angeles_Westside_Subway_Extension.pdf
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